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Bealings School                                                                       
01473 622376
Dear Parents and Carers,

As you may have seen in the press, in the last-minute style we have become accustomed to, the government announced on Monday that all schools in England may close a day early for Christmas. 

We have already heard of several schools in the area who are taking advantage of this, and although we appreciate the government's intentions to improve staff wellbeing, we also understand that this last-minute announcement would make life difficult for many families in terms of childcare.

We will therefore remain open on Friday 18th December as planned. 

However, as is usual for the end of the autumn term we will be asking you to collect your children early (if possible). This early finish time would usually happen naturally after our carol service, however this year we are requesting an early pickup in order for all staff to engage in a full deep clean of the site. Staff will also be clearing some of the key stage one areas in order for the wooden floor to be sanded and revarnished over the Christmas holidays.

Please could we ask you to collect your child between 1.30pm and 1.45pm on Friday 18th December. 
Any children of families unable to arrange for collection at this time will be kept in our care until pickup is possible. Please could you let us know in advance if this will be the case.

Please look out for the diary of events for the last week of term arriving via parent mail soon.
Thank you for your support during what has been another roller-coaster term for us all. We hope that Bealings has brought some joyful normality to the lives of your children.

Kind regards,

The Bealings Team
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